From: Nelson, Chris

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 2:02 PM
To: "Jim Schmidt'

Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty

Subject: RE: Dakota Access

Jim,
I’d be happy to visit with the County Association regarding PUC responsibilities and processes. | agree with you that a
presentation would be helpful to all. | greatly enjoyed my close association with Counties during my Secretary of State

days and would love a return visit with your organization.

Chris





